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June 14, 2012 – For Immediate Release 
 

 

Louis Murphy Park Roadway Closed This Afternoon 
 

DUBUQUE, Iowa – Due to a water main break, the roadway through Louis 

Murphy Park is closed to vehicle traffic this afternoon.  The park is open to the 

public and pedestrian traffic.   

 The water main is expected to be repaired later today and the roadway will 

be reopened as soon as possible.  For more information, contact the City of 

Dubuque Leisure Services Department at 563-589-4263 or 

parkrec@cityofdubuque.org.  
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